
 

The SUAA Foundation Congratulates the winners of 

the 2022 Scholarships 
• Daniela Pancrazio-Diez was sponsored by Sally Pancrazio, SUAA member 

from Illinois State University. Daniela is attending Illinois State University. 

• Abigail Gorsage was sponsored by Margaret Erthal, SUAA member from 

Illinois State University. Abigail is attending Illinois State University. 

• Kaiden Hollerbach was sponsored by Cecelia Bell, SUAA member from 

Southern Illinois University at Edwardsville. Kaiden is attending SIUE. 

• Austin R. Kosusnik was sponsored by Diana Grace, SUAA member from 

Northern Illinois University. Austin is attending Iowa State University. 

• Mason Marquis was sponsored by Shelley Marquis, SUAA member from 

Heartland Community College. Mason is attending Illinoi State University. 

• Kayla Fisher was sponsored by Gerald M. Zopp Jr., SUAA Member from 

McHenry Community College. Kayla is attending Millikin University. 

 

Our sincere congratulations to all. We wish every winner and applicant a 

successful 2022-23 academic year. Any member who would like to know 

more about applying for the SUAA Foundation Scholarships and 

Professional Development Grants should visit: 

 

SUAA Foundation Scholarship Program (suaa.org) 

 

 

https://www.suaa.org/foundation-scholarship-program

